
 
 

PHOTOGRAPHY AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

 
SOME PHOTOGRAPHS TAKEN DURING THIS 

EVENT MAY BE POSTED ON COLLEGE AND/OR 
ALUMNAE/I SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES. 

 
PLEASE DO NOT PARTICIPATE IN THE 

PHOTOGRAPHY IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO HAVE 
YOUR PHOTO APPEAR ONLINE. 

 
Sincerely, 

Alumnae/i Relations and Development Staff 


